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24 July 2017 

SF2017/112228; WST08/00090/03 

The Manager 

Resource Assessments 

Department of Planning & Environment 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Gen Seed 

Dear Ms Seed, 

DA344-11-2001; Wallerawang Quarry; Modification 1 

Response to submissions 

I refer to your email on 10 July 2017 referring the Response to Submissions for DA344-11-2001 to Roads and Maritime 

Services for comment. Reference is made to Roads and Maritime's previous submission dated 6 June 2017. 

Roads and Maritime does not object to the response to submissions and makes no submission. 

Should you require further information please contact Andrew McIntyre, Manager Land Use Assessment on 02 6861 

1453. 

Yours faithfully, 

Kellee McGilvray 

Acting Network & Safety Manager 

Western 

Roads and Maritime Services 

51-55 Currajong Street Parkes NSW 2870 I 
PO Box 334 Parkes NSW 2870 DX 20256 I www.rms.nsw.gov.au  113 22 13 


	Page 1

